
TABLED UPDATE FOR EXTRAORDINARY PLANNING COMMITTEE – 28th FEBRUARY 

2024 

23/503812/SUB – Land at Cleve Hill, Graveney 

Members will note from the main report that a large number of objections have been 

received in response to the application, including from parish councils, amenity groups and 

individuals. Some of these responses include detailed technical objections relating to battery 

safety. 

The Council has employed a specialist battery storage and safety consultant to provide 

advice on the acceptability of the Battery Safety Management Plan, and their advice is 

attached in full to the main report.  The consultant  has also provided a review of the  

common battery safety concerns raised in the third party comments and this review is 

attached. 

RECOMMENDATION – that the Battery Safety Management Plan is Approved.  


